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2023 CALENDAR

B A C K  T O  S C H O O L  S Y M P O S I U M
August 5  •  Cal Poly Pomona, Pomona, CA

M U J E R E S  E N L A Z A D A S  P O R  S A N G R E
August 10  •  Location TBD

B R O  E V E N T
August 12  •  Dodger Stadium, Los Angeles, CA 

E M P O W E R M E N T  W E B I N A R  S E R I E S
August 23  •  Virtual Event

THANK YOU DONORS

G E N E R A L
Anonymous (2)  •  Cliff and Gayle Adams  •  Alfonso Barrientos  •  Shyam Bhalodia and Youvanna Jimenez 
Sandra Green  •  Perry Parker  •  Don and Anne Polkingharn  •  Timothy Van Loon

I N  H O N O R
Thomas Barker, in honor of Perry Parker  •  Harry and Juanita Boessler, in honor of Tyler, Abby and Michael 
Marilyn Borowsky, in honor of Cole Warner  •  Claudia Borzutzky, in honor of the CHLA Coag Team
Jane Brady, in honor of Amelie Iavicoli  •  Brenda Gonzalez, in honor of Matteo Salcida
Mike and Kristi Grob, in honor of The Parker Family  •  Gloria Hernandez, in honor of Matteo Salcida
Holger Peens, in honor of Perry Parker  •  Mary Taylor, in honor of Cole Warner
Michele and Doug Warner, in honor of Cole Warner  •  Peter and Janan Whelan, in honor of Shawn Whelan
Jeffrey and Mary Lou Wright

I N  M E M O RY
Mary Ann Barth and Steve Yamaguchi, in support of the Christopher Mark Pitkin Memorial Scholarship
Brian Taylor, in support of the Victoria Mendoza Perez Memorial Scholarship
Peter and Janan Whelan, in memory of Bernard Warren

G R A N T S  &  C O R P O R AT E  G I F T S
Hemophilia Alliance Foundation  •  Hemophilia Federation of America  •  Kroger  •  Microsoft  •  Northrop Grumman  
The David and Lucile Packard Foundation  •  Panda Express  •  Tito’s Handmade Vodka  •  United Way

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

R I C K  K E L LY, MBA   •  President
R O N  S TA A K E   •  Treasurer
S H I N  C H E N   •  Secretary
ELI ECONOMOU, ESQ.   •  NADIA EWING, MD 
SANDY KNIGHT, ESQ.   •  BRIAN IAVICOLI,  RN 
BOB NUMEROF, PHD   •  PEDRO SANCHEZ, MD 
SHAWN WHELAN, DO 
D O R I S  Q U O N ,  M D   •  Medical Consultant

HFSC TEAM

R I G O  G A R C I A ,  M P H   •  Executive Director
M I C H E L E  WA R N E R   •  Director of Development
L A U R A  D E S A I  •  Director of Operations
C A S E Y  O ’ B R I E N  •  Senior Events Manager
O M A R  T O R R E S  •  Outreach & Engagement Coordinator
S U S A N  H A L L - H A R D W I C K  •  Accounting

DISCLAIMERS: The Hemophilia Foundation of Southern California (HFSC) does not endorse any particular pharmaceutical manufacturer or home care company. PLEASE NOTE: The companies whose advertisements are listed herein have purchased this space, and are NEVER provided with member’s names, addresses or any other personal 
details. Paid advertisements should not be interpreted as a recommendation from HFSC, nor do we accept responsibility for the accuracy of any claims made by paid advertisements. Since we do not engage in the practice of medicine, we always recommend that you consult a physician before pursuing opinions expressed in this publication, 
which are not necessarily those of HFSC. Material printed in this publication may be reprinted with express prior written permission from the Executive Director.2

W O M E N ’ S  C O M M U N I T Y  D I N N E R
August 31  •  Solita, Huntington Beach, CA 

7 T H  A N N U A L  FA M I L I A  D E  S A N G R E
September 8 - 10  •  Anaheim Marriott, Anaheim, CA 

S H A K A  S U R F  F E S T  &  B E A C H  D AY
September 23  •  Santa Monica Beach, Santa Monica, CA

E M P O W E R M E N T  W E B I N A R  S E R I E S
October 18  •  Virtual Event

1 5 T H  A N N U A L  S O C A L  U N I T E  WA L K
November 4  •  The Meadows at Whittier Narrows, 
South El Monte, CA

T H E  H E M O P H I L I A  F O U N D AT I O N  O F  S O U T H E R N  C A L I F O R N I A
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Joining a new company is often accompanied by a mix of excitement, 
anticipation, and a touch of nervousness. As I celebrate my first anniversary with 
the Hemophilia Foundation of Southern California, I can’t help but reflect on the 
incredible journey I have experienced over the past year. It has been a year filled 
with growth, learning, and numerous accomplishments which have shaped me 
both personally and professionally.

From the moment I stepped through the doors, I was greeted with warmth and 
support. The strength of any organization lies in its people, and I consider myself 
fortunate to be surrounded by a team of talented and supportive colleagues. 
Together, we have accomplished remarkable feats and leveraged each other’s 
strengths and pooled our collective knowledge to overcome obstacles and 

HFSC staff has been hard at work continuing to organize community events, the 
most recent of which was the Family Retreat held the weekend of June 2 at the 
Pali Retreat Center. It was wonderful seeing so many of you; our family had an 
unforgettable weekend creating memories while strengthening our connections 
with other families affected by bleeding disorders. We thoroughly enjoyed 
participating in many of the exciting activities offered, including creating our family 
banner, educational workshops, archery, tomahawk throwing, the talent show, and 
more! The Retreat also allowed our son the opportunity to meet his peers who will 
be at summer Camp. 

Staff is also continuing to plan for Familia de Sangre, an educational conference 

A LETTER FROM 
THE BOARD PRESIDENT

A LETTER FROM 
THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

held September 8-10 at the Anaheim Marriott, to empower, advocate, and educate Spanish-speaking community members. I also am 
looking forward to our superhero-themed 15th Annual Unite for Bleeding Disorders Walk & Health Fair, which will take place at 
Whittier Narrows on November 4. In order to raise even more funds in support of our community, we are planning to host an online 
auction this year to take place around the time of the Walk – stay tuned for more details! If you have any small items or gift cards you 
would like to donate, please reach out to Michele Warner at mwarner@hemosocal.org

The walk is our largest fundraising event of the year, with funds raised supporting Camp Blood Brothers & Sisters, educational 
programs, emergency financial assistance, scholarships, and research. Please visit www.uniteforbleedingdisorders.org/event/socal for 
more information on how to sign up, form a team, and start fundraising! 

I look forward to seeing you all again very soon! In the meantime, please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or if I can help 
in any way. - Rick Kelley, MBA

 achieve our goals. The spirit of teamwork and collaboration within HFSC has been instrumental in our collective success.

We cannot be successful without the support and dedication of our community members. The strength of our community members 
is a testament to the power of unity. Each individual brings their unique skills, perspectives, and experiences, creating a diverse and 
dynamic network of support. We form a collective force capable of overcoming challenges, driving change, and making a positive 
impact. The unwavering dedication, mutual support, and shared goals of our community members are the driving force behind our 
accomplishments. The strength of our community lies in the bonds we have formed and the collective resilience we embody.

Celebrating my first year with HFSC fills me with a profound sense of pride and gratitude. I am grateful for the opportunities, 
experiences, and relationships that have enriched my life over the past year. As I eagerly look forward to the future, I remain 
committed to giving my best, driving innovation, and contributing to the continued success of the Hemophilia Foundation of 
Southern California. Here’s to many more years of growth, achievements, and shared success. - Rigo Garcia, MPH
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C A S TAWAY,  B U R B A N K
04.16.23  

With more than 100 people in attendance, HFSC celebrated World Hemophilia Day as a community at Castaway in Bur-
bank on Sunday, April 16, 2023. World Hemophilia Day is an opportunity for us to raise awareness and understanding of 
hemophilia and other rare bleeding disorders and the challenges faced by those who have bleeding disorders across the 
globe. The theme of the event this year was “Access for All: Prevention of Bleeds as the Global Standard of Care.” Build-
ing on last year’s theme, the call to action for the community in 2023 is to come together and advocate with local policy 
makers and governments for improved access to treatment and care with an emphasis on better control and prevention 
of bleeds for all people with bleeding disorders. World Hemophilia Day has been celebrated on April 17 since 1989 when 
the World Federation of Hemophilia chose the day to bring the community together.

At HFSC, we work hard year-round to ensure all our members have access to treatment and care. We are always available 
for you to be a resource for your needs. 

Thank you to Sanofi for sponsoring our WHD dinner, and for their support to the World Federation of Hemophilia’s 
Humanitarian Aid Program with their donation of factor therapy for those in need worldwide. To learn more about World 
Hemophilia Day, please visit: https://wfh.org/world-hemophilia-day/ 

2023 WORLD HEMOPHILIA DAY

E I G H T 4 N I N E  R E S TA U R A N T,  PA L M  S P R I N G S
04.30.23  

This year, HFSC not only celebrated World Hemophilia Day in Burbank, but we had a second celebration in Palm Springs 
on Sunday April 30 at Eight4Nine Restaurant. Continuing with the theme “Access for All: Prevention of Bleeds as the 
Global Standard of Care,” HFSC wants to make sure we continue to expand our programming to all our community 
members. This means celebrating events like this one throughout our nine counties. Our strength as a community lies in 
its ability to come together as a cohesive unit, working towards a common purpose and supporting one another. 

World Hemophilia Day is celebrated for the purpose of bringing awareness to local policy makers and government about 
not only bleeding disorders but the stories, struggles, and successes our community has endured and overcome. There 
are many ways we can bring attention to hemophilia and other inherited bleeding disorders. We want to make sure that 
we raise awareness so that there is inclusion in national and local policy. Let’s keep this momentum we created during our 
celebration moving forward so that we as a community can make changes and have our voices heard.

Thank you to Sanofi for sponsoring two World Hemophilia dinners, and for their committed support to the World Federa-
tion of Hemophilia’s Humanitarian Aid Program.



The Western States Region IX Hemophilia Treatment Center (HTC) conference was held from April 28-30, 2023 in 
Manhattan Beach, CA.  Over 180 Hemophilia Treatment Center professionals, community members, Clinicians, patient 
advocates, and industry partners joined us from throughout California, Guam, Hawaii, and Nevada.  The focus of the 
conference was on girls, women, and women’s health issues.  In addition, we gained knowledge about the clinical 
management issues particularly affecting girls and women with bleeding disorders.  Discussions took place about sexism 
in academic medicine and how we can do our part to make sure that there is diversity, equity, and inclusion in research 
of girls with bleedings disorders.
   
The event was kicked off with an exciting and hilarious discussion by the Emmy-award-winning actor Alex Borstein, a 
writer and producer who happens to be a hemophilia carrier.  The time at the conference was also used to collaborate 
with our fellow California Chapters, the HTC’s and other professionals in our field.  The information provided will allow 
HFSC to continue to provide high quality programming in partnership with our HTCs

2023 REGION IX

A heartfelt thank you to Perry Parker for hosting the Parker Invitational, a golf tournament in Pebble Beach, May 29-
June 2, 2023, raising nearly $9,000 for HFSC! 2023 marks the 6th year for the Pro-Am that included a full field of
senior golf professionals from around the globe and their 3-person amateur teams. Players enjoyed a practice round on 
opening day, tee prizes, a welcome dinner with guest speakers and, of course, some healthy competition throughout 
the week!

Thank you to everyone who attended and supported this event! We are so appreciative of Perry for raising critical 
funds for the bleeding disorders community in Southern California. Next year’s event will take place May 27-31, 2024. 
If anyone is interested in playing or volunteering, Perry can be reached at perryparkergolf@gmail.com. 

2023 PARKER INVITATIONAL
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N U T R I T I O N  &  H E A LT H  O U T C O M E S  W I T H  C O O K I N G  D E M O N S T R AT I O N
04.20.23  
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T H A N K  Y O U  T O  O U R  e m P O W E R m e n t  S P O N S O R S !
G O L D S I LV E RP L AT I N U M

FA C T O R  F L U E N C Y:  H I G H E R  FA C T O R  A C T I V I T Y  L E V E L S  M AT T E R
05.17.23

We are delighted to share with you the highlights of the emPOWERment webinar held on May 17, 2023, titled “Factor 
Fluency: Higher Factor Activity Levels Matter.” This session shed light on the significance of factor activity levels and 
their role in managing hemophilia effectively. We are grateful to Sanofi for their generous sponsorship of this event.

During the emPOWERment webinar, more than 30 participants were presented with comprehensive information about 
the importance of understanding and monitoring factor activity levels. The webinar emphasized that higher factor 
activity levels play a significant role in minimizing the risk of bleeding episodes and enhancing overall quality of life. 
Understanding how factor levels fluctuate, how to measure them accurately, interpreting the results, and adopting a 
healthy lifestyle were among the key topics covered during the event.

On April 20, 2023, 40 families joined HFSC’s emPOWERment webinar that discussed nutrition, followed by a cooking 
demo presented by Rigo Garcia, HFSC’s Executive Director. Rigo discussed the importance of eating healthfully in an 
effort to manage weight, which in turn helps remove extra strain on joints and muscles, which is particularly important 
for those with bleeding disorders. He then went through “Eating the rainbow” of foods, and easy substitutions for 
healthier choices such as replacing simple carbohydrates with whole grains to get maximum nutritional benefit, and sub-
bing lower fat dairy options so that an individual gets the benefits of dairy products without the intake of fat that can be 
linked to heart disease. Rigo showed the group how to make a “Pittsburgh Salad” that features baked French fries and 
a simple dressing that can be made at home with standard kitchen staples.

emPOWERment  WEBINAR SERIES
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On May 6, 2023, 250 HFSC community members attended our annual Family Information Day at the Sheraton Cerritos 
Hotel. The event began with “Finding Hope,” a moving talk from Reverend Cazandra Campos-MacDonald, who shared 
her story of raising a child with hemophilia. She was able to connect with the community in the room through shared 
experiences and humor.

Following the presentation, yoga instructor Cassie Roque got the audience moving with her presentation “Mind and 
Body Fitness.” It was a reminder to take moments for yourself during the day. Cassie shared how to practice mindfulness 
and taught easy yoga moves anyone could do in a chair.

The lunch presentation, “Put Yourself Out There: Sharing and Advocating for Bleeding Disorders,” from Annabelle 
Garcia, Community Education Specialist at Takeda, was beneficial for the community to learn about advocating for 
oneself in daily life.

During HFSC’s Annual Awards, Linda Clement was awarded Volunteer of the Year, and Medical Provider of the Year was 
awarded to Dr. Amit Soni from the Center for Inherited Blood Disorders. Karlyn Johnson-Brown and Langston Brown 
were awarded Advocate of the Year awards; Fundraiser of the Year was awarded to Dr. Doris Quon of Orthopaedic 
Treatment Center. 

Thank you to all our volunteers!  

2023  FAMILY INFO DAY

T H A N K  Y O U  T O  O U R  FA M I LY  I N F O  D AY  S P O N S O R S !

G O L DP L AT I N U M
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HFSC ANNUAL  AWARD WINNERS

L I N D A  C L E M E N T
Volunteer of the Year

A M I T  S O N I ,  M D
Medical Provider of the Year

K A R LY N 
J OHNS ON-BROWN  

&  L A N G S T O N 
B R O W N

Advocate of the Year

D O R I S  Q U O N ,  M D
Fundraiser of the Year
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On June 2-4, 2023, HFSC welcomed 33 families and a total of 114 attendees to Pali Retreat Center for our “Hemochella” 
themed retreat weekend.

As families arrived on Friday evening, participants enjoyed taking photos in front of the festival background, creating 
Festival Shades and “Chella Chimes,” and making Family Album Covers that were presented during the weekend.
The first night finished off with a campfire complete with roasting marshmallows and making s’mores.

On Saturday morning, educational sessions for the adults began with “From Clinic to Kitchen,” presented by Cynthia 
Chavez, Community Relations & Education Core Manager at Sanofi, and self-infusion practice with Dr. Doris Quon from 
Orthopaedic Treatment Center (OTC). Following this session was “Haz lo que te mueve: Mantenerse activo,” presented 
by Annabella Garcia, Community Education Specialist from Takeda. Also hosted was “Communicating for a Stronger
Relationship” Couples Session led by Marvin Enriquez, and Dr. Doris Quon of OTC held a roundtable discussion for
parents. Kids and teens enjoyed outside games led by Jerry Garcia as well as laser tag and archery. In the afternoon,
families were free to take part in activities such as archery tag, tomahawk throwing and archery, ziplining, and the
inflatable obstacle course, as well as crafts. The afternoon was rounded out with a wine and cheese reception and dinner. 
Following dinner, we were treated to the talents of community members at the “Hemochella Main Stage Talent Show.” 
Thank you to all who shared their astounding talents! 

On Sunday after breakfast, families said their goodbyes and headed home. Thank you to our fabulous volunteers who 
made the weekend possible!
 
A special thank you to Platinum Sponsors Sanofi and Takeda; Gold Sponsors, Genentech and HFA; and Booth Sponsor, 
Octapharma!

2023 HFSC  FAMILY RETREAT
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O R A N G E  C O U N T Y 
W O M E N ’ S  D I N N E R
05.10.23

HFSC hosted a wonderful dinner at Maggiano’s Little 
Italy in Costa Mesa where 35 attendees learned how to 
practice resilience by discovering how to better adapt 
and manage adversity. Through interactive activities, 
community members explored what it means to be 
resilient while learning tips and tools for living a healthy 
lifestyle. Thank you, Annabelle Garcia and Takeda, for 
the informative and valuable presentation!

S A N  L U I S  O B I S P O
05.23.23

HFSC hosted a community dinner at Cafe Roma in San 
Luis Obispo on Tuesday, May 23, where we explored 
aspects of resilient behavior and thoughts. Following 
the presentation on “Raising Resilience,” attendees 
engaged in a group discussion on how one can reframe 
setbacks as opportunities for growth, and how the pow-
er of the mind can change not only your emotional state, 
but the trajectory of the outcome. Participants were 
reminded that resilience is important for mental health 
and well-being and that, luckily, everyone can learn to be 
resilient. Thank you to Sanofi for sponsoring this dinner!

HFSC 2023 COMMUNITY DINNERS

B A K E R S F I E L D
06.08.23

On June 8, 2023, HFSC hosted a wonderful community 
dinner at Frugatti’s Restaurant in Bakersfield, CA. 
The event, sponsored by Novo Nordisk, brought 
together 32 community members for an evening 
focused on mental well-being. It was an invaluable 
opportunity to address the importance of mental health 
and its significance for individuals living with a bleeding 
disorder.

The theme for the evening, “A Focus on Mental Well 
Being,” aimed to highlight the interconnectedness of 
mental health with our overall well-being. The dinner 
provided a safe and supportive space for individuals to come together and openly discuss mental health, sharing 
personal experiences, insights, and coping strategies. Through informative discussions and heartfelt conversations, 
participants explored ways to nurture their mental well-being while managing the unique aspects of living with a 
bleeding disorder. Attendees had the opportunity to learn about various approaches to managing stress, building 
resilience, and seeking support when needed. We extend our sincerest gratitude to Ian Corona and Novo Nordisk for 
their generous sponsorship of this event. 

J O I N  U S  F O R  A 
C O M M U N I T Y  D I N N E R !

V i s i t   h e m o s o c a l . o rg / e v e n t s  t o
f i n d  a  d i n n e r  l o c a t i o n  n e a r  y o u !



Familia de Sangre: Inscríbase ahora a la mayor conferencia nacional totalmente 
en español sobre trastornos hemorrágicos!
Estamos encantados de anunciar que está abierto la inscripción para Familia de Sangre (FDS), la mayor conferencia sobre 
trastornos hemorrágicos en español del país. Marque sus calendarios para el 8-10 de septiembre de 2023, FDS regresa al 
Anaheim Marriott. Este evento educativo de tres días está diseñado para empoderar, defender y educar a los miembros 
de la comunidad hispanohablante. Con una impresionante lista de diversos presentadores que cubren una amplia gama 
de temas, Familia de Sangre promete ser una experiencia enriquecedora para todos los asistentes.

En FDS, creemos en la creación de un ambiente donde las familias puedan reunirse, conectarse con otros, y sentir una 
sensación de comodidad y seguridad. Es una oportunidad única para que las personas y las familias no sólo obtengan 
información importante, sino también para que establezcan relaciones duraderas con sus hermanos y hermanas de 
sangre. Estas conexiones pueden servir como un valioso recurso de apoyo, aliento y amor.

Detalles Importantes:
8-10 de septiembre de 2023  •  Anaheim Marriott  •  Visite familiadesangre.org para inscribirse y asegurar su lugar.
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Familia de Sangre: Register Now for the Largest National All-Spanish Conference!
We are thrilled to announce that registration is open for Familia de Sangre (FDS), the largest, all-Spanish bleeding
disorders conference in the nation! Mark your calendars for September 8-10, 2023, as FDS returns to the Anaheim
Marriott. This three-day educational event is designed to empower, advocate for, and educate Spanish-speaking
community members. With an impressive lineup of diverse presenters covering a wide range of topics, Familia de
Sangre promises to be an enriching experience for all attendees.

At FDS, we believe in creating an environment where families can come together, connect with others, and feel a
sense of comfort and safety. It is a unique opportunity for individuals and families to not only gain important information 
but also to form lasting relationships with their blood brothers and sisters. These connections can serve as a valuable 
resource of support, encouragement, and love for one another.

Key Details:
September 8-10, 2023  •  Anaheim Marriott  •  Visit familiadesangre.org to register and secure your spot!

2023 FAMILIA DE SANGRE

8-10 DE SEPTIEMBRE DE 2023 
ANAHEIM MARRIOTT

¡INSCRÍBASE HOY!
Para la conferencia de desórdenes sanguíneos mas grande en el 

páis completamente en español

familiadesangre.org

¡ I N S C R Í B A S E  H O Y !

P a r a  l a  c o n f e re n c i a  d e  d e s ó rd e n e s  s a n g u í n e o s  m a s 
g r a n d e  e n  e l  p á i s  c o m p l e t e m e n t e  e n  E s p a ñ o l

T H A N K  Y O U  T O  O U R  S P O N S O R S !

P L AT I N U M

G O L D

D I A M O N D

S I LV E R B R O N Z E



AND ADVATE WILL BE THERE WHEN IT DOES

What is ADVATE?
 •  ADVATE is a medicine used to replace clotting factor (factor VIII or  

antihemophilic factor) that is missing in people with hemophilia A (also  
called “classic” hemophilia). 

 •  ADVATE is used to prevent and control bleeding in adults and  
children (0-16 years) with hemophilia A. Your healthcare provider  
(HCP) may give you ADVATE when you have surgery. 

 •  ADVATE can reduce the number of bleeding episodes in adults  
and children (0-16 years) when used regularly (prophylaxis).

ADVATE is not used to treat von Willebrand disease.
 
DETAILED IMPORTANT RISK INFORMATION
Who should not use ADVATE?
Do not use ADVATE if you:
 • Are allergic to mice or hamsters.
 • Are allergic to any ingredients in ADVATE.

Tell your HCP if you are pregnant or breastfeeding because ADVATE may  
not be right for you.
What should I tell my HCP before using ADVATE?
Tell your HCP if you:
 •  Have or have had any medical problems.
 •  Take any medicines, including prescription and non-prescription  

medicines, such as over-the-counter medicines, supplements or  
herbal remedies.

 •  Have any allergies, including allergies to mice or hamsters.
 •  Are breastfeeding. It is not known if ADVATE passes into your milk  

and if it can harm your baby.

What should I tell my HCP before using ADVATE? (continued)
 •  Are or become pregnant. It is not known if ADVATE may harm your unborn baby.

 •  Have been told that you have inhibitors to factor VIII (because ADVATE may not 
work for you).

What important information do I need to know about ADVATE?
 •  You can have an allergic reaction to ADVATE. Call your HCP right away and stop 

treatment if you get a rash or hives, itching, tightness of the throat, chest pain or 
tightness, difficulty breathing, lightheadedness, dizziness, nausea or fainting.

 •  Do not attempt to infuse yourself with ADVATE unless you have been taught by  
your HCP or hemophilia center.

What else should I know about ADVATE and Hemophilia A?
 •  Your body may form inhibitors to factor VIII. An inhibitor is part of the body’s  

normal defense system. If you form inhibitors, it may stop ADVATE from working 
properly. Talk with your HCP to make sure you are carefully monitored with blood 
tests for the development of inhibitors to factor VIII.

What are possible side effects of ADVATE?
 •  Side effects that have been reported with ADVATE include: cough, headache, joint 

swelling/aching, sore throat, fever, itching, unusual taste, dizziness, hematoma, 
abdominal pain, hot flashes, swelling of legs, diarrhea, chills, runny nose/ 
congestion, nausea/vomiting, sweating, and rash. Tell your HCP about any side 
effects that bother you or do not go away or if your bleeding does not stop after 
taking ADVATE.

  You are encouraged to report negative side effects of prescription drugs  
to the FDA. Visit www.fda.gov/medwatch, or call 1-800-FDA-1088. 

  Please see Important Facts about ADVATE on the following page and 
discuss with your HCP. 

 For Full Prescribing Information, visit www.ADVATE.com.

ADVATE Important Information

Reference: 1. ADVATE Prescribing Information. 

Copyright © 2020 Takeda Pharmaceutical Company Limited. 300 Shire Way, Lexington, MA 02421. 1-800-828-2088. All rights reserved. 
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ADVATE has over 15 years of treatment experience in the real world and  
provides clinically proven bleed protection* for patients with hemophilia A.1

*  In clinical trials, ADVATE demonstrated the ability to help prevent 
bleeding episodes using a prophylaxis regimen.

 Not an actual patient.

Prophylaxis with ADVATE prevented bleeds1

The ability of ADVATE to treat or prevent bleeds was evaluated in a clinical study using a standard prophylaxis, pharmacokinetic driven prophylaxis, and on-demand treatment. 
53 previously treated patients (PTPs) with severe to moderately severe hemophilia A were analyzed. For the first 6 months of the study, patients received on-demand  
treatment. For the following 12 months of the study, patients received either standard prophylaxis every 48 hours or a pharmacokinetic-driven prophylaxis every 72 hours.  
The primary goal of the study was to compare annual bleeding rates between those receiving prophylaxis treatment and those receiving treatment on-demand. The number of  
bleeds per year for the 2 prophylaxis regimens were comparable.
 •  Those patients experienced a median of 1 overall bleed per year on either prophylaxis treatment vs 44 overall bleeds per year with on-demand treatment.† This represented  

a 98% reduction in overall bleeds per year.
 • Zero bleeds were reported in 42% of patients (22 out of 53 patients) during 12 months on prophylaxis
†Median is the middle number in a group of numbers arranged from lowest to highest.

AdvateRealLife.com



Important facts about
ADVATE [Antihemophilic Factor (Recombinant)]

This leaflet summarizes important information about ADVATE. Please
read it carefully before using this medicine. This information does not 
take the place of talking with your healthcare provider, and it does
not include all of the important information about ADVATE. If you have
any questions after reading this, ask your healthcare provider.  

What is the most important information I need to 
know about ADVATE?
Do not attempt to do an infusion to yourself unless you have been
taught how by your healthcare provider or hemophilia center. 

You must carefully follow your healthcare provider’s instructions 
regarding the dose and schedule for infusing ADVATE so that your
treatment will work best for you.

What should I tell my healthcare provider before I
use ADVATE?
You should tell your healthcare provider if you:
• Have or have had any medical problems.
• Take any medicines, including prescription and non-prescription

medicines, such as over-the-counter medicines, supplements
or herbal remedies.

• Have any allergies, including allergies to mice or hamsters.
• Are breastfeeding. It is not known if ADVATE passes into your

milk and if it can harm your baby.
• Are pregnant or planning to become pregnant. It is not known

if ADVATE may harm your unborn baby.
• Have been told that you have inhibitors to factor VIII (because

ADVATE may not work for you).

What are the possible side effects of ADVATE?
You can have an allergic reaction to ADVATE.

Call your healthcare provider right away and stop treatment if you
get a rash or hives, itching, tightness of the throat, chest pain or 
tightness, difficulty breathing, lightheadedness, dizziness, nausea
or fainting. 

Side effects that have been reported with ADVATE include:

cough headache joint swelling/aching
sore throat fever itching
unusual taste dizziness  hematoma
abdominal pain hot flashes swelling of legs
diarrhea chills runny nose/congestion
nausea/vomiting sweating rash

Tell your healthcare provider about any side effects that bother you 
or do not go away

These are not all the possible side effects with ADVATE. You can 
ask your healthcare provider for information that is written for 
healthcare professionals.

What else should I know about ADVATE and 
Hemophilia A?
Your body may form inhibitors to factor VIII. An inhibitor is part of 
the body’s normal defense system. If you form inhibitors, it may 
stop ADVATE from working properly. Consult with your healthcare 
provider to make sure you are carefully monitored with blood tests 
for the development of inhibitors to factor VIII.

Medicines are sometimes prescribed for purposes other than those 
listed here. Do not use ADVATE for a condition for which it is not 
prescribed. Do not share ADVATE with other people, even if they 
have the same symptoms that you have.

What is ADVATE?
ADVATE is a medicine used to replace clotting factor (factor VIII or 
antihemophilic factor) that is missing in people with hemophilia A 
(also called “classic” hemophilia). The product does not contain
plasma or albumin. Hemophilia A is an inherited bleeding disorder
that prevents blood from clotting normally.

ADVATE is used to prevent and control bleeding in adults and  
children (0-16 years) with hemophilia A.

Your healthcare provider may give you ADVATE when you have
surgery. ADVATE can reduce the number of bleeding episodes in 
adults and children (0-16 years) when used regularly (prophylaxis). 

ADVATE is not used to treat von Willebrand disease.

Who should not use ADVATE?
You should not use ADVATE if you:
• Are allergic to mice or hamsters.
• Are allergic to any ingredients in ADVATE.
Tell your healthcare provider if you are pregnant or breastfeeding
because ADVATE may not be right for you.

How should I use ADVATE?
ADVATE is given directly into the bloodstream.
You may infuse ADVATE at a hemophilia treatment center, at your 
healthcare provider’s office or in your home. You should be trained
on how to do infusions by your healthcare provider or hemophilia
treatment center. Many people with hemophilia A learn to infuse 
their ADVATE by themselves or with the help of a family member. 

Your healthcare provider will tell you how much ADVATE to use  
based on your weight, the severity of your hemophilia A, and where
you are bleeding. 

You may have to have blood tests done after getting ADVATE to
be sure that your blood level of factor VIII is high enough to clot
your blood.

Call your healthcare provider right away if your bleeding does not 
stop after taking ADVATE.
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The risk information provided here is not comprehensive. To  
learn more, talk with your health care provider or pharmacist    
about ADVATE. The FDA-approved product labeling can be found   
at www .ADVATE.com or 1-877-825-3327.
You are encouraged to report negative side effects of   
prescription drugs to the FDA. Visit www .fda.gov/medwatch,  
or call 1-800-FDA-1088. 
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AND ADVATE WILL BE THERE WHEN IT DOES

What is ADVATE?
 •  ADVATE is a medicine used to replace clotting factor (factor VIII or  

antihemophilic factor) that is missing in people with hemophilia A (also  
called “classic” hemophilia). 

 •  ADVATE is used to prevent and control bleeding in adults and  
children (0-16 years) with hemophilia A. Your healthcare provider  
(HCP) may give you ADVATE when you have surgery. 

 •  ADVATE can reduce the number of bleeding episodes in adults  
and children (0-16 years) when used regularly (prophylaxis).

ADVATE is not used to treat von Willebrand disease.
 
DETAILED IMPORTANT RISK INFORMATION
Who should not use ADVATE?
Do not use ADVATE if you:
 • Are allergic to mice or hamsters.
 • Are allergic to any ingredients in ADVATE.

Tell your HCP if you are pregnant or breastfeeding because ADVATE may  
not be right for you.
What should I tell my HCP before using ADVATE?
Tell your HCP if you:
 •  Have or have had any medical problems.
 •  Take any medicines, including prescription and non-prescription  

medicines, such as over-the-counter medicines, supplements or  
herbal remedies.

 •  Have any allergies, including allergies to mice or hamsters.
 •  Are breastfeeding. It is not known if ADVATE passes into your milk  

and if it can harm your baby.

What should I tell my HCP before using ADVATE? (continued)
 •  Are or become pregnant. It is not known if ADVATE may harm your unborn baby.

 •  Have been told that you have inhibitors to factor VIII (because ADVATE may not 
work for you).

What important information do I need to know about ADVATE?
 •  You can have an allergic reaction to ADVATE. Call your HCP right away and stop 

treatment if you get a rash or hives, itching, tightness of the throat, chest pain or 
tightness, difficulty breathing, lightheadedness, dizziness, nausea or fainting.

 •  Do not attempt to infuse yourself with ADVATE unless you have been taught by  
your HCP or hemophilia center.

What else should I know about ADVATE and Hemophilia A?
 •  Your body may form inhibitors to factor VIII. An inhibitor is part of the body’s  

normal defense system. If you form inhibitors, it may stop ADVATE from working 
properly. Talk with your HCP to make sure you are carefully monitored with blood 
tests for the development of inhibitors to factor VIII.

What are possible side effects of ADVATE?
 •  Side effects that have been reported with ADVATE include: cough, headache, joint 

swelling/aching, sore throat, fever, itching, unusual taste, dizziness, hematoma, 
abdominal pain, hot flashes, swelling of legs, diarrhea, chills, runny nose/ 
congestion, nausea/vomiting, sweating, and rash. Tell your HCP about any side 
effects that bother you or do not go away or if your bleeding does not stop after 
taking ADVATE.

  You are encouraged to report negative side effects of prescription drugs  
to the FDA. Visit www.fda.gov/medwatch, or call 1-800-FDA-1088. 

  Please see Important Facts about ADVATE on the following page and 
discuss with your HCP. 

 For Full Prescribing Information, visit www.ADVATE.com.

ADVATE Important Information

Reference: 1. ADVATE Prescribing Information. 
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ADVATE has over 15 years of treatment experience in the real world and  
provides clinically proven bleed protection* for patients with hemophilia A.1

*  In clinical trials, ADVATE demonstrated the ability to help prevent 
bleeding episodes using a prophylaxis regimen.

 Not an actual patient.

Prophylaxis with ADVATE prevented bleeds1

The ability of ADVATE to treat or prevent bleeds was evaluated in a clinical study using a standard prophylaxis, pharmacokinetic driven prophylaxis, and on-demand treatment. 
53 previously treated patients (PTPs) with severe to moderately severe hemophilia A were analyzed. For the first 6 months of the study, patients received on-demand  
treatment. For the following 12 months of the study, patients received either standard prophylaxis every 48 hours or a pharmacokinetic-driven prophylaxis every 72 hours.  
The primary goal of the study was to compare annual bleeding rates between those receiving prophylaxis treatment and those receiving treatment on-demand. The number of  
bleeds per year for the 2 prophylaxis regimens were comparable.
 •  Those patients experienced a median of 1 overall bleed per year on either prophylaxis treatment vs 44 overall bleeds per year with on-demand treatment.† This represented  

a 98% reduction in overall bleeds per year.
 • Zero bleeds were reported in 42% of patients (22 out of 53 patients) during 12 months on prophylaxis
†Median is the middle number in a group of numbers arranged from lowest to highest.
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It’s summertime, and kids are out of school and excited to have fun in the great outdoors. After a year of remote
learning, social isolation and so much uncertainty, probably more than ever! But if you’re the parent of a child with 
hemophilia or another bleeding disorder, your eagerness for your child to get outside and be active is tempered by the 
concern that the sport he is playing or another activity he’s doing might put him at risk for a serious injury. What can you 
do to help make this summer an enjoyable and active one for your child while also keeping him or her safe from injuries?

For advice about hemophilia and sports, we turned to Alice Anderson, PT, DPT, PCS, a co-author of the National
Hemophilia Foundation’s (NHF’s) Playing It Safe: Bleeding Disorders, Sports and Exercise guide. Here’s what
she recommends.

Check with Your HTC
A good first step is to talk to your child’s hemophilia treatment center (HTC), Anderson says. “You can find out if they 
recommend that your child be on prophylaxis, and if your child has a problem joint, you can determine if there are 
specific sports that would be safer for them than others,” she says. You can also talk about any measures you can take 
to make the sport or activity safer. “Clearly, it’s a no-brainer that everybody should use the appropriate safety gear for 
each sport,” she adds.

Steer Clear of Activities with a 3 Rating
In the Playing It Safe guide, sports that are rated 3 for “high risk” include BMX racing, boxing, tackle football, rugby and 
wrestling. “These are sports that can be dangerous for anyone, regardless of whether they have a bleeding disorder, 
because they are considered high velocity and/or at high risk for collision,” Anderson says. “The most important thing 
we want to prevent is a blow to the head, which at the very least can cause a concussion and at the very worst, a head 
bleed.”

Be Cautious with Trampolines
Sales of backyard trampolines jumped last summer as families looked for ways to keep their kids occupied at home 
during the pandemic. But the American Academy of Pediatrics strongly discourages the use of home trampolines for 
any child, citing the high rate of injuries that can occur, including fractures and dislocations. In the Playing It Safe guide, 
trampoline use has a 2.5 to 3 rating. “If you choose to allow your child to be on a trampoline, the things that are going 
to make it safer are ensuring there’s adult supervision and no flips or somersaults and, most importantly, having only one 
child jump at a time,” Anderson says. “You want to avoid the risk of two heads hitting each other really hard.”

Don’t Overlook Neighborhood Pickup Games
While tackle football is a definite high-risk sport, what about a friendly neighborhood game of touch football?
Anderson says these kinds of impromptu pickup games can often be a lot riskier than you realize, because there’s usual-
ly little to no adult supervision. “With league play or a game at the Y, you’re going to have refs that are watching, but if 
it’s just a bunch of kids playing up the street, it’s possible that a player could go rogue and do something really danger-
ous,” she says.

Keep Your Child’s Interests in Mind
Don’t make the mistake of limiting your child’s activities to only those rated 1 for “low risk,” Anderson says. It’s import-
ant to allow kids to have a say in the sports or activities they’re interested in. Some activities are actually less risky for 
kids with bleeding disorders than parents might think. Take rock climbing, for instance. While outdoor rock climbing 
gets a 2 to 3 rating in the Playing It Safe guide, indoor rock climbing, with proper safety equipment such as ropes and 
harnesses, is 1.5 to 2. “Back in the day before we had such good treatment, every kid was encouraged to swim because 
it’s not a high-impact sport, but what if your kid doesn’t like swimming?” Anderson says. “Forcing your kid to do a level 
1 sport they hate is not helpful, and they’re not going to get any fun out of it.”



November 4, 2023November 4, 2023

WHITTIER NARROWS PARKWHITTIER NARROWS PARK

“SUPERHERO” FUNDRAISING INCENTIVES

Rolling Cooler and VIP Tent***

$2500
***Every walker who raises $2500 or more 

will receive an exclusive VIP tent on walk day! 

Sunglasses and 
Window Cling

$250 $500

Koozie**

**Every walker who raises $500 or more 
also becomes part of the Factor Club 

and receives an exclusive finishers medal! 

$1000

Unite Hat and 
HFSC Aluminum Bottle

Gifts are not cumulative; only one item is awarded to each fundraiser, based on total funds raised by one
month post the event.

Earn your official 2023
Unite for Bleeding Disorders Event T-Shirt!

Every walker who raises $25 or more
will receive the 2023 collectible shirt!

$25
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751 S. Santa Anita Avenue
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and we would be happy to send one to you!

¡Si desea una copia de este boletín de noticias en español, por favor póngase en contacto con la ofi cina de HFSC al 
626-765-6656 o info@hemosocal.org!
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Shaka Surf Fest
and

Beach Day
2023

SURFING LESSONS ARE AVAILABLE FOR
KIDS AGES 5+ FOR A FEE OF $5/CHILD

NO EXPERIENCE IS NEEDED 
(MUST KNOW HOW TO SWIM)

 

SANTA MONICA BEACH 

REGISTER: HEMOSOCAL.ORG/EVENTS/

J O I N  U S  F O R  S U R F  A N D
F U N  A T  T H E  B E A C H !


